

December Newsletter

Dates for the Diary

<u>Saturday 9th December</u> Little Tots Songs

Thursday 14th December

Busy Bees 'were going on a Santa hunt'

Closed for Christmas

Friday 22nd Dec 2017 6pm until 2nd Jan 2018 7.30am

Christmas jumper day

Friday 15th December

~~~~~~

The Dolphin Family would like to wish a Happy Birthday to the following Children during December.

Sophia (3) 1<sup>st</sup>, Molly (4) 6<sup>th</sup>, Albie (2) 15<sup>th</sup>, Poppy (3) 15<sup>th</sup>, Neve (1) 20<sup>th</sup>, Tom (2) 21<sup>st</sup>, Isabella (4) 25<sup>th</sup>, Phoebe (4) 28<sup>th</sup>, Tyler (3) 29<sup>th</sup>, Casey (3) 31<sup>st</sup>.

Contact us:-

T - 01395 272418

M - 07967 188947

E - info@dolphinnursery.co.uk

W - www.dolphinnursery.co.uk

Welcome to our December newsletter, as we build up to the big day we are all very excited about the lovely things we have planned for the children.

#### Learning themes

Little Tots ~ Christmas Busy Bees ~ Christmas Pre School ~ Christmas



#### Pre School Nativity 2nd December

The Pre School team are delighted with this year's Nativity and would like to say another well done to all of the children for making it so fun and special, and a huge thank you to everyone that came to watch.



### Little Tots Songs 9th December 10am

This year's songs will be taking place at The Manor Hotel, where parents are invited to come and watch/join in with their children Christmas songs and enjoy some drinks and cake after. We look forward to seeing you all at 10am for our singalong.



#### Busy Bees 14th December 10am

Busy Bees are excited to share some Christmas songs with you this year with their performance 'were going on a Santa hunt'. The performance will be at The Manor Hotel at 10am.



#### Christmas Opening

Just to remind parents we close for Christmas at 6pm on 22rd December and reopen again on Tuesday  $2^{rd}$  January at 7.30am.



# Christmas jumper day

Christmas jumper day will take place on December 15<sup>th</sup> this year. We invite all children to join us in their festive wear and give a donation to 'save the children'.

The dolphin family would like to wish everyone a very happy Christmas and look forward to seeing you all again in the New Year.

Thank you.